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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
In order to support our students to attend school safely and on time, we work with East Yorkshire 
Motor Services to provide four dedicated school buses (H1 to H4).   
 
Although fares are heavily subsidised by the Academy, there is still a charge made for using the 
bus.  For the Autumn Term (Tuesday 6 September – Friday 16 December 2022) the subsidised 
cost will depend on the stop used for boarding and alighting. Prices can be found on our website 
here as can bus routes and timings. 
 
We are also committed to ensuring that your child’s journey to and from school is a pleasant and 
safe one and your support in this regard is greatly appreciated. The School Behaviour Code sets 
out the expectations of behaviour whilst using the school bus and all students will be asked to sign 
a Code of Conduct and will be expected to abide by this code when using the school bus service. 
 
Please complete the attached form here to purchase a bus pass and confirm that your child will 
abide by the School Bus Behaviour Contract. Please submit this form to us by Friday 22 July 2022. 
 
Please make payment by ParentPay or contact the Finance team on 01482 469838 for other 
payment methods - the deadline for payment is Friday 19 August 2022. Autumn Term Bus passes 
will be posted out during w/c 29 August 2022. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us on office@hessleacademy.com  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
    
        
 

Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 
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